
Info for Tomorrow’s Vaccine Clinic at Bartlett Elementary

● The parent consent form (English Spanish) is due today, Thursday, November 11th.
Thank you for all of the forms that have already been sent in.  Please note that
students will not be able to receive their shot unless we have this consent form turned
in to us.  You can drop off the form or email it to Mrs. Kawa, our school nurse
(lauriekawa@u-46.org).

● For parents who will be coming to school to support their student during their vaccine
time slot tomorrow , Friday, November 12th, here is some additional information:

○ Parents should have already provided notice to Mrs. Kawa that you intend to
come to school to be with your child. Notice can still be emailed to Mrs. Kawa, if
you haven’t done that yet (lauriekawa@u-46.org).

○ For parking, parents may use our back parking lot or the bus lane in front of the
school.

○ Parents should arrive to the office (Main Entrance - Door 1) about
10 minutes before the student’s appointment time.

○ Parents will need to wear a mask while inside the school.

○ Parents should bring a driver’s license or state ID to be checked in to our
visitor management system.  Parents will be asked to confirm they are free of
Covid-19 symptoms as part of that check-in.

○ Once a student is cleared to return to class, we ask that parents check out in
the office and leave the building through the front entrance.

○ We expect that students will remain in school after receiving their vaccine.

○ We ask that only one parent per family come to the school for support and that
no other family members or young children accompany the one parent.

○ Walk-ins will not be accepted for this clinic.

Thanks for your cooperation.  If you have any questions, please call the office at
630-213-5545.  More vaccine information can be found on our district website:
https://www.u-46.org/covidclinics

https://www.u-46.org/cms/lib/IL01804616/Centricity/Domain/11605/Consent%20to%20Covid-19%20Vaccination%20Minor%205%20to%2012.pdf
https://www.u-46.org/cms/lib/IL01804616/Centricity/Domain/11605/SPANISH%20Consent%20to%20Covid-19%20Vaccination%20Minor%205%20to%2012.docx.pdf
mailto:lauriekawa@u-46.org
mailto:lauriekawa@u-46.org
https://www.u-46.org/covidclinics

